June 2014 View this email in your browser

Building Safer
Communities,
One Block AtATime.

stratesY |
v

strateody -

plan O a goaVie
ve -

?)?gie?nizationa\ a

Summer Newsletter

A message from the Board of Directors

So many exciting things are happening in our
program! We are pleased to announce that we are
entering a new phase of planning and strategic
development. In this edition of our newsletter you will
learn about what the Board of Directors is currently
working on and how you can help to improve our
program!

Risk Management

Has your Block Parent sign expired?

If your Block Parent sign does not have a "14", "15"
or "16" sticker on the front, you are NOT up to

date. In order to legitimize our program and minimize
risks, all Block Parent signs must have an up to date
sticker. To get an updated sticker, all Block Parents
need to update their Police Records Checks



(PRC's). Police Records Checks are a vital
component to the program, and they are FREE!
Given the importance of this mandate, the Block
Parent Program will be calling all Block Parents who
have expired signs and PRC's, to arrange pick up of
your expired sign. You may be in the midst of getting
your updated PRC's, but as per our program policy,
we will need to collect your Block Parent sign in the
interim. We encourage you to update your PRC's
asap and mail them to our office. Once your up to
date PRC's are received and reviewed, we will be
happy to return the sign to you with a brand new
expiry date sticker. Let's work together to ensure that
all Block Parent homes are SAFE HOMES!

Strategic Planning and
Internal Audits

This summer the Waterloo Regional Block Parent
Program will be performing a series of internal audits
to ensure we have substantial policies around
Governance, Finance, Human Resources, Volunteer
Management, Programs and Services, and Polices
and Procedures. These internal audits will allow us
to identify and rectify any gaps in these areas. This
process will lead to a stronger, more established
program, where we are in a better position to
increase our visibility and enroliment and ultimately
make a larger positive contribution to the
community.

Recruitment
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The Waterloo Regional Block Parent Program is
encouraging our volunteers to become advocates for
the program. We want you to be a part of our
transformation into a highly visible and strongly
supported community organization.

Do you know anyone who would be interested in
becoming a Block Parent?

We challenge you to talk about the Block Parent
Program at least 5 times in the next month. You
could mention it at your child's school, sporting event
or even in the dentist's office. How about chatting at
your place of worship or your local community
center? Each conversation about our program
moves us one step closer to our goal. Share the
message about how others can help build safer
communities, one block at a time

Past and Upcoming Events

St Dominic Savio Presentations - Spring 2014
o Presentations were given to all
Kindergarten to Grade 3 classes
o CrimeStoppers- Putting Crime in the Penalty
Box - Spring 2014
o Elmira Community Centre crime
prevention and awareness event
o Sparks Presentations - Spring 2014
o Presentations were given to groups of
Sparks
e Family Fun Day at Country Hills - Spring 27th
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o Community Engagement event
o Santa Claus Parade - November 15, 2014
o Come out and walk with us in this
years Santa Claus Parade!

Help us promote the Block Parent Program and
Like us on Facebook, Follow Us on Twitter and
connect your networks to our website.

Facebook
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Website

Please encourage your friends and family to
check us out on Facebook and Twitter, and
forward our newsletter to your networks.
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